	


   The Modern Language Teachers’ Association of Queensland Inc.
Gold Coast Branch       Thursday 3rd November 2011 
Venue: G06_3.60      Meeting Began 4:10         Concluded 5:10
Attendance:
  Eve Blackwell, Brendan Boyle (Helensvale SHS), Simon Burgess (Helensvale SHS), Kylie Day (Trinity Lutheran College), Chris Dunn (St Hilda’s), Roslyn Fischer (Somerset College), Jo Fullerton (Springbrook SS), Kim Hepworth (Clover Hill SS), Ayako Iwasaki (Helensvale SS), Gareth Jones (Robina SHS), Rachel Lornie (Coomera SS), Laura Marshall (Merrimac SS), Tomoko Nakanishi (Arundel SS), Lindsay Rawnsley (AB Paterson College), Kiyomi Takahashi (Mudgeeraba SS), Carmel Gomm-Wright
Welcome by Gareth
Apologies: 

Anthony Chapman, Leigh Kirwan, Susie Fenton  
Vice President’s Report:  

The Japanese Consul-General Mr Junzo Fujita has visited the Japanese Immersion Program at Robina High School. According to Gareth he was very impressed. 

Christmas Dinner
Saizen Tours will again kindly host our Christmas Party on Thursday 1 December. There will be pre party nibbles at Saizen’s offices (U2/20 Clayton St Chirn Park) after school. From there we will go to the Thai Majik Restaurant at Chirn Park at 6:00pm.

Numbers must be confirmed one week before the booking. If you intend to come to either Saizen Tours pre dinner nibbles and /or the Thai restaurant please let Gareth know on gjone59@eq.edu.au
Treasurer’s Report

As yet, we are still unable to open the Heritage Account. The paper work is still being sorted out.
Webmaster’s Report:  

As Anthony was absent there was no report.

Written Competition

Chris Dunn, Jo Fullerton, Susie Fenton, Kim Hepworth, Susan Haines,

Yumi Tatton and Akemi gave up their Saturday to run the Gold Coast MLTAQ written competition.
The standard of work across all categories was very high making the selection of award winners quite difficult.

All certificates and posters have been filled out by Susie.

During the meeting Chris Dunn showed photos from the day and talked of student’s work.
 General Business

Chris asked if anyone had used GoVocab (something similar to Language Perfect) He has used this program and the students enjoyed the activities. 
Brendan wondered if anyone has used Squitter $9 a month.
Simon and Brendan went to an in service re New Land New Language
Ros uses Quizzlet. This is a free program that Ros recommends. www.quizzlet.com 
Interest in these sites led to the proposal that the February meeting of 2012 runs an in service on internet sites 

Congratulations to Benowa State High School. They won the World Wide Language Perfect (French Division)

Carmel reported that Tamar Bostock is unwell. Our thoughts are with Tamar. We wish her well and look forward to soon hearing that she is on the road to recovery. 
Congratulations to Simon who has been awarded a grant to study in Japan over the Christmas holidays. 
